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LEH library branch to close for 1 week 

  
TOMS RIVER -  Ocean County Library’s Little Egg Harbor branch will be closed for one 
week in September for interior improvements. 
  
The branch, 290 Mathistown Rd., Little Egg Harbor, will be closed the week beginning 
Monday Sept. 21. It will reopen the following Monday Sept. 28 at 10 pm. 
  
Library materials can be returned through the outdoor collection bin at the branch during 
this period or at any other OCL branch. 
  
Holds that are not picked up at the Little Egg Harbor branch by 5 p.m. Saturday Sept. 
19 will be available for pick up at the Tuckerton branch after 1 p.m. Monday Sept. 21. 
The items will remain at the Tuckerton Branch until 1 p.m. Saturday Sept. 26.  
  
Other area library branches include: 
  
Tuckerton, 380 Bay Ave., 609-296-1470, 
Stafford, 129 N. Main St., Manahawkin, 609-597-3381. 
  
The Tuckerton branch is open: 
Monday, 1 to 9 p.m. 
Tuesday and Thursday, 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
Wednesday and Friday, 1 to 5 p.m. 
Saturday, 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. 
  
The Stafford branch is open: 
Monday, Wednesday and Thursday, 9 a.m. to 9 p.m. 
Tuesday, Friday and Saturday, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
Sundays, beginning Sept. 13, 1 to 5 p.m. 
  
Customers who are placing a hold on an item can always select an alternate branch for 
pick up. 
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As always, the library databases are available 24/7 at the Ocean County Library website 
www.theoceancountylibrary.org .  
  
For more information contact the Ocean County Library headquarters at 732-349-6200 
or 609-971-0514, or the Little Egg Harbor branch 609-294-1197. 
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